
RRS 69 hearing  regarding  Timothy Russell and Arne Vandenbroucker

Mr Grant Baldwin

I, along with Review Board members Carol Barrow  and Peter Gerard, Pursuant to US Sailing
Regulation 15.have Completed our reviewed the RRS 69 hearing decision, regarding Timothy
Russell and Arne Vandenbroucker.  At this time the Review Board has  no further action
regarding this matter and considers our review closed. We would however suggest that if the
J105 class feels further action is warranted they should pursue action according to the J105
class membership documents

Regards

James Walsh
US Sailing Review Board Chair

CC:
Justin Sterk
Matt Hill
Carol Barrow
Peter Gerard
Timothy Russel


